
Dear colleagues, 

*With apologies for cross-posting.* 

The Department for Continuing Education at the University of Oxford is pleased to invite applications for a fully-funded scholarship 
worth over £38,000 to undertake the part-time MSc in Sustainable Urban Development for October 2020 entry. 

We would be grateful if list members would share this announcement with colleagues, students and associates for whom it will be 
of interest. 

MSc in Sustainable Urban Development 

Two years part-time from October 2020 

Full scholarships are available for outstanding students starting in October 2020. 

The MSc is a multi-disciplinary and globally-focused course for high-achieving professionals who will provide vision and leadership 
for sustainable urban futures. 

It is specially designed to be taken whilst working, with eight intensive teaching weeks in Oxford and London, and a final 
dissertation project, all fully supported through our web-based learning environment. 

The MSc is delivered in partnership with The Prince's Foundation and is accredited by the Royal Institution of Chartered Surveyors. 

Scholarship deadline: 24 January 2020 

Find out more about the MSc and scholarship at www.conted.ox.ac.uk/msud1 

 
DPhil in Sustainable Urban Development 

Four to eight years part-time, from October 2020 

The DPhil (PhD) provides outstanding graduates with an opportunity to pursue in-depth and rigorous research about the pressing 
challenges of urban sustainability. 

As a graduate student at the University of Oxford you will be a member of one of the most highly regarded educational and 
research institutions in the world. 

You will receive guidance from your University supervisor, be encouraged to develop your research skills through our doctoral 
training initiatives and have full access to Oxford's research facilities and online resources.  

Potential supervisors are listed on our website. 

Further information about the DPhil and the application process can be found at www.conted.ox.ac.uk/dsud1 

Next application deadline: 24 January 2020 

If you would like to receive updates about these programmes, please join our mailing list http://eepurl.com/dLq0cw. 
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